
 

 

 
 

 
To: Members of the Peterborough Architectural Conservation 

Advisory Committee (PACAC) 
 
From: Erik Hanson, Heritage Resources Coordinator  
 
Meeting Date: May 7, 2015 
 
Subject: Report PACAC15-017 

 Update on PACAC 40th Anniversary Activities 
______________________________________________________________________  
 

Purpose 
 
A report to advise the PACAC on the activities planned to celebrate the 40th Anniversary 
of the Committee’s establishment.   
 
 

Recommendation 
 
That the Peterborough Architectural Conservation Advisory Committee approve the 
recommendation outlined in Report PACAC16-017, dated May 7, 2015 of the Heritage 
Resources Coordinator, as follows: 
 
That the report with respect to the activities being planned for PACAC’s 40th 
Anniversary be received for discussion. 

 
 

Budget and Financial Implications 
 
There are no budgetary or financial implications associated with the recommendation. 
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Background 
 
June 2, 2015 marks the 40th anniversary of the creation of the Peterborough 

Architectural Conservation Advisory Committee. On September 4, 2014 the Committee 

created an ad-hoc sub-committee to explore possible ways to celebrate 40 years of 

heritage preservation in Peterborough. On February 15, 2015 the Committee approved 

a recommendation to provide a budget of up to $10,000 for project coordination and 

publicity associated with the Committee’s 40th anniversary. 

 

The sub-committee has met several times and several projects are being considered for 

the summer and fall of 2015: 

 

A ‘birthday party’ on or near the date of passage of the by-law. The party might 

take be a public barbeque but would include special invitations to owners of 

designated heritage properties. The event could include a market area for 

businesses providing heritage trades or products.  

 

A Heritage Homes dinner which would be hosted in, and by, owners of 

designated heritage homes. The event would be held on two consecutive 

weekends and the dinners would be catered by local businesses. The proceeds 

from the sale of tickets would be presented as a donation to a heritage 

organization in the City.  

 

The production and sale of prints and other commemorative material based on 

the design work Ron Thom created for the revitalization of Peterborough in the 

1960s.   

 
 
Submitted by, 
 
Erik Hanson Jennifer Guerin     
Heritage Resources Coordinator    Heritage Researcher    
 
Contact Name: 
Erik Hanson 
Heritage Resources Coordinator 
Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext. 1489 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-748-8824  
E-Mail: ehanson@peterborough.ca  
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